
 Davenport 
 School District 

 801 7  th  · Davenport WA · 99122 
 (509) 725-1481 

 MEMO 

 Date:  August 25, 2022 

 To:  School Board Directors 

 From:  Chad Prewitt, Superintendent 
 Bill Ball, Transportation Supervisor 

 Subject:  Recommendation for Hire:  Route Bus Driver 

 ●  Tim Zeiler 

 After seventeen years in the district as our AD & PE teacher, Mr. Tim Zeiler is making the 
 transition to retirement by signing up to drive bus for us! We are excited to keep Tim as part of the 
 gorilla family. His upbeat demeanor and positive attitude is always welcome. 


